Oak Ridge’s Unplugged Week 2016

Hello and welcome to Oakridge’s Unplugged Week! March is not only reading month but also a great time to talk has about the importance of reducing the amount of television and video games our families watch or play each day. This week we are asking our students, and hopefully their families, to be “Screen Free”.

On the other side is a listing of evening activities that the PTA will be sponsoring to help you stay unplugged and hopefully have fun at the same time! All activities- except for Wednesday night skating at Skateworld- will be held at Oak Ridge and are free of charge!  
On the bottom half of this sheet you will see the Unplugged Week Contract.  All children who sign this, committing to remaining unplugged and return it to their teachers by Friday, March 4th will be entered to win one of 5 exciting prizes!  We hope you will make this effort to unplug with your child for the upcoming week and enhance the health and wellbeing of your family!
Thanks in advance for your support!
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

I _______________________________________ will remain




student name

 unplugged from TV, video games and computers (other than school homework) from February 29th-March 4th, 2016.

_____________________________________________________


Student Signature





Teacher

____________________________________________________

        Parent Signature

